
 
 

Update: Missing and Endangered Man Located 
April 15, 2022 

 

On April 15, 2022, around 10:00 a.m., Portland Police Bureau located Paul Sabatini. Sabatini was 

unharmed and is being reunited with his family.  

 

On Wednesday, April 13, 2022, around 1:20 p.m., Washington County Sheriff's Office deputies 

responded to a report of a missing person named Paul Sabatini. Sabatini is 58-year-old and was 

last seen on April 12, at 10:00 a.m., near SW 188 Avenue and SW Kinnaman Road. Mr. Sabatini is 

5'9", 300 lbs., and has a very distinct walk. He was last seen wearing a blue jacket, blue jeans, and 

blue sneakers. Sabatini needs critical medication, and deputies believe Sabatini is on foot.  

Please contact the Washington County Sheriff's Office at 503-629-0111 or your local law 

enforcement agency if you know where Sabatini is or have any information. 

 


